IMPORTANT NOTICE

WE, THE MONKS, SIMPLY CANNOT COMPLETE
THE ABBEY CHURCH BEFORE THE PLANNED
DATE — OCTOBER 30, 1994 (THE FEAST OF

CHRIST THE KING).

WE ARE PROFOUNDLY SORRY
FOR THIS.

THE CHURCH IS NEARLY FINISHED EXCEPT FOR
INTERIOR WORK. WE DO THE WORK
OURSELVES, AND THUS WE SAVE THE LARGE
SUMS DEMANDED BY OUTSIDE CONTRACTORS.

THOSE OF YOU WHO PLANNED TO ATTEND
THE DEDICATION — WE ARE VERY SORRY!

THE NEW DATE IS — THE SUNDAY AFTER
EASTER (LOW SUNDAY) —
APRIL 23, 1995.
WE DO HOPE TO SEE YOU THEN!!

GOD BLESS YOU — AND PLEASE PRAY THAT
GOD WILL ALWAYS GIVE US THE STRENGTH
NEEDED TO DO HIS WORK — WELL!!!



